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 NEWSLETTER 2024 

Friday 19th April 2024    

Welcome Back!  
Dear All,  

Welcome back to the summer term and what a busy term it is going to be and as you will read, already has been!  We are really 

looking forward to lots of learning and lots of celebrations this term with all our children. 

Welcome also to Mrs Freeman who is teaching in Year One this term. A few reminders as we start the term… 

 As per our uniform statement on the website, the gingham dresses should be black and white to link with our school 

uniform. However, we are aware these are not easy to find this year so blue and white checked will be acceptable.  

 School shoes should be black and NOT trainers, even Year Six children please. 

 Long hair should be always tied back for all children.  

 Earrings can be worn, studs only, but your child must be able to remove them for PE and swimming.  

 Year 3 to wear school uniform on swimming day (Wednesday)  

 Reading Bags, Reading Records and Reading Books MUST be in school every day. 

Thanks everyone, this will help keep everyone smart and feeling part of Team Hogarth!  

Attendance  

This week our attendance is 93.4% with Year 3 and Year 5 attendance the highest at 95.3%. Well done!  

We are working hard to improve attendance for all children this year to be in line with or above the national average! Make sure 

your children are at school on time everyday this year, thank you to those who are already doing this. We still have too many children 

having the odd day off and holidays will not be authorised in term time. Meetings will be held next week to support the families of 

those children who have had odd days off to ensure we are aware of any medical conditions, family conditions that may be the 

reason for the absences. Attendance is everyone’s responsibility.  
Well Done to Year Three  

Our Year 3 pupils went swimming this week for the first time, as part of their KS2 PE curriculum. The tutors at the pool were really 

impressed with how well behaved, safe, and brave you all were. Well done Year Three!  

Creative Super Investigators  

As part of our creative super investigator learning this term, we are learning about the fascinating history on our doorstep in 

Nottingham city!  Letters will come out to you specifically for these exciting educational experiences. We are also aware of the costs 

of such trips and will walk to venues where possible! Year One to may be off to Sherwood Forest Year Two and Three are hoping to 

walk to the caves and look at the city centre - details to follow! 

Diary Dates  

After School Clubs- please check on Class Dojo for the clubs on offer and sign up before NEXT MONDAY! 

Date  Event  
Monday 6th May  May Bank Holiday – school closed  

Monday 13th – Thur16th May   
Friday 17th May  

KS2 SATs week – all year six children to be in school as usual please.   
Y6 Party Day – more information to follow 

Friday 17th May  Career Day – children to come dressed as the role they aspire to be – more information to 
follow  

Monday 20th May   KS1 SATs start this week. 

Thursday 23rd May  School Neon Disco after school 3.30- 4.30pm more information to follow from PTA  

Friday 24h May   School closes for half term  

Tuesday 4h June  School reopens for Summer 2  

Tuesday 18th June  New Parents Meeting for children starting Hogarth Academy in September 2023 2.30pm 

Monday 24th June  EYFS to Twycross Zoo to find the Gruffalo – more details to follow  

Saturday 29th June    Community Fair – more information from the PTFA nearer the time but SAVE THE DATE!  

Friday 5th July   Annual Reports out to Parents.  

Saturday 6th July  School Summer Fair 10- 1.pm – more information to follow from PTA  
Tuesday 11th July   Parents Evening following reports  

Tuesday 16th July   Year 1,2,3,4,5 and 6 go to Mablethorpe for our whole school geography field trip – letter to 
follow. 

Thursday 25th July   Year Six Leavers Concert 2.00pm  

Friday 26th July  School Closes for summer  


